
 
Flower Mound Baseball Booster Club 
December 1, 2014 Membership Meeting 
7:00 PM – FMHS / MPS 
 
Welcome: 2014-2015 Booster Club Executive Officers 

 Travis Jacobsen – President 

 Larry Price – Vice President of Fundraising 

 Cindy Wagner – Vice President of Concessions 

 Inta Jensen – Treasurer 

 Kim Boyd – Secretary 

 Danny Wallace – Head Baseball Coach, Flower Mound High School 
 
2014-2015 Select Committee Chairs 

 Gary Wells – Field and Game Day Operations Committee Chair 

 Steve Hill – Media Production Committee Chair 

 Melissa Snyder – Annual Golf Tourney Committee Chair 

 Marie Jones – Meet the Jags Night Committee Chair 

 Judi Jacobsen – Spirit Wear Committee Chair 
 
1. Approval of November 3, 2014 Booster Meeting minutes   Travis Jacobsen 
(Please reference minutes at www.fmjagsbaseball.com; motion to approve and a second motion)  
 
Meeting began at (time):  7:03pm. 1

st
 Motion: Todd Wagner;  2

nd
 Motion: Steve Messer 

 
2. Financial report for November 2014      Inta Jensen 
 
Financial report was reviewed by Inta. 
 
3. Key Calendar Dates in 2015 

 Field Work Day (Saturday, January 10)     Gary Wells 

 Spring Tryouts (January 20-23)      Coach Wallace 

 Membership Orientation (Saturday, January 31)    Travis Jacobsen 

 Meet the Jags Night (Saturday, February 7, 2015)   Marie Jones 

 Team Pictures (Sunday, February 8)     Steve Hill  

 First scrimmage (Monday, February 9) 
 
4. Membership Packages       Travis Jacobsen 
 Distributed handout          
 
5. Sponsorship update        Larry Price 
 Discussed recent sponsors including the Kwik Kar cards that are now available. 
 
6. Concessions update        Cindy Wagner 
 No update at this time. 
 
 
 

http://www.fmjagsbaseball.com/


7. Field Beautification Project update      Travis Jacobsen 
 Installation begins 12/8 & 12/9 
 Painting will wait until the weather is warmer 
 
8. Christmas Holiday Card       Marie Jones 
 Will be sent to community leaders and Booster membership. 
 
8. Shoe Package orders        Coach Wallace 
 Shoes should be in before the Christmas break 
 An email and tweet will be sent when they arrive 
 If anyone didn’t order and would still like to, they should email Coach Wallace 
 
9. Coach’s Corner         Coach Wallace 
 Upperclassmen asked to donate to the New Horizons “Adopt A Child” 
 Jan. 14

th
 – Parent meeting regarding tryouts (cafeteria) followed by short Booster meeting 

 Tryouts to take place Jan. 20 – Jan. 22 
 
 Special thanks: 

 Contributions for winter rye seeding and fertilizer and $1000 anonymous donation 
 
Motion to end meeting:  1

st
 Motion: Deron Arnold; 2

nd
 Motion: Mike Snyder 

 
Meeting ended at (time):  7:35pm 
 
Other notes:  
Weight Room will be open during the break – Coach will tweet hours it will be open.  
Register online if you haven’t yet, be sure to update any information if needed.  


